THE ARGYLE NEWSLETTER





Mothers Day Brunch!

We are pleased to invite you to join us for a special Mother's Day Brunch on Saturday, May 11th from 10:30 AM to 1:00 PM.

For residents who will be joined by guests, reservations are required. Please reserve your spot by contacting the front desk. Reservations are available every 30 minutes, and space is limited—so early RSVP is encouraged.

When making your reservation, please include: Your preferred reservation time & the number of residents and guests in your party.

RSVP deadline: Tuesday, May 7th

Pricing: Residents: No charge
Adult Guests: \$15, Children (ages 5–10): \$10,
Children (ages 0–4): Free

Residents who are not expecting guests do not need to make a reservation.

In addition, we'll have a complimentary photo booth set up in the lobby from 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM.

The month of May was named for Maia, the Greek goddess of fertility.

In any given year, no month ever begins or ends on the same day of the week as May does.

It is customary to wear a rose in your hair on May Day.

The birthstone for May is the emerald.

The Zodiac signs for May are Taurus and Gemini.

May was once considered a bad luck month to get married. There is a poem that says, "Marry in May and you'll rue the day." On May 1, 1931, the Empire State Building was officially opened.

On May 3rd, 1469, Italian writer and statesmen Niccolo Machiavelli was born.

May 4th is known as Star Wars Day! May the Fourth Be with You!

On May 6th, 1527 the army of the Holy Roman Emperor sacked Rome.

May's full Moon, is called the Flower Moon.



Monthly Resident Meeting

Q: What do I do if I'm having trouble with my television?

A: Jon from the Activities Department is now handling all tech-related issues, including television problems. If you're experiencing difficulties, please stop by the front desk or Activities office to let us know. We're happy to help get things working again as soon as possible.

Q: What should I do if a resident is being inappropriate, yelling, or unkind to others?

A: Please fill out a grievance form, available at the front desk. These forms help us document and address concerns in a respectful and timely manner. If you need help completing the form, a staff member will be glad to assist you. Your comfort and safety are important to us.

Q: What if I want to go on an outing, but it's already full? Is it worth signing up for the waitlist?

A: Yes—always sign up for the waitlist! Plans can change quickly, and many residents have to cancel due to appointments or family visits. Being on the waitlist gives you a real chance to attend. Plus, a full waitlist shows us how popular an outing is. If we see strong interest, like 10 people attending and 10 more on the waitlist, we're more likely to schedule a second trip to the same place.

Meet Tom Dobson LPN

We are delighted to welcome Tom Dobson to The Argyle as our new Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN). Tom brings with him eight years of nursing experience, along with a background in senior living care, where he began his healthcare journey as a caregiver.

Originally from Ohio, Tom relocated to Colorado four years ago, drawn by his love for the mountains and the great outdoors. In his free time, he enjoys playing guitar, cooking, hiking, skiing, golfing, tennis, and traveling—especially to destinations across the U.S. and anywhere with a beach.

Tom is enthusiastic about joining The Argyle community and looks forward to getting to know our residents and staff. Please join us in giving him a warm welcome!

LAST MONTH'S HIGHLIGHTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS





Scenic Escape to Evergreen Lake

Join us for a relaxing day surrounded by mountain beauty as we take a scenic drive up to Evergreen Lake on Tuesday, May 27th.

We'll enjoy the fresh air, breathtaking views, and a delicious lunch by the lake. It's the perfect outing to unwind, take in nature, and share good company.

We'll have time to stroll along the lake, snap some photos, or simply sit back and enjoy the view. Whether you've been to Evergreen before or it's your first time, it's a Colorado gem worth the trip.

Sign up at the front desk to join the adventure!

Take Me Out to the Ball Game!



Join us for two exciting opportunities to see our beloved Colorado Rockies. Our first outing is an evening game at 5:30pm on Tuesday, May 6th.

Outing to the Colorado Rockies Game

Whether you're a lifelong fan or just in it for the sunshine and stadium snacks, this is a classic Colorado experience you won't want to miss!

Sign up at the front desk to reserve your spot.



STAFF BIRTHDAYS

RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS

Outing to the Denver Zoo

Join us for a wild adventure at the Denver Zoo on Thursday, May 22nd, from 9:30am to 2:00pm. Whether you're an animal lover, a nature enthusiast, or just looking for a fun day out, this trip promises something for everyone. Sign up at the front desk.



Come explore, laugh, learn, and make unforgettable memories—don't miss out on this roaring good time!

Sarahy Peres - 05/12

Melanie Martinez - 05/16

Chris Jensen -05/19

Sam Bibombe - 05/26

Aldair Freyle - 05/31

John Kroger - 05/01 Linda Lentz - 05/01 Margaret Thomas -05/02 Barbara Prokop - 05/03 Stacy Weir - 05/03 Lynn Lusby - 05/04 Lois Jensen - 05/06 John Loe - 05/08 Ruth Jessen - 05/10 Dale Kelly - 05/11 Judith Taylor - 05/14 Judith Wilson - 05/19 Joyce Ellis - 05/27 Patricia Ayers - 05/28 Peggie Wagoner -05/28 Rhonnie Remington -05/30